
  SCHOOL  BLOG      

 

 

A very big warm welcome back to school to all our children and families.  We 
hope you have all had a great summer.  If you are new to Lakeside please 
look out for our weekly newsletter and sign up to our social media on Twitter 
and Facebook.  We always have lots of amazing events and opportunities for 
pupils and parents going on in school.  For example, next week Year 6 pupils 
go on their residential visit to Austerfield Study Centre and two weeks after 
Years 3 & 4 go to Creswell Crags to support their study of prehistoric history.    

 

One of the areas we would like to improve this year is pupil attendance.  Mrs 
Stringer, our Family Support Manager, is also our attendance lead and she 
will be sending out regular texts and reminders in the Newsletter about 
attendance.  Good school attendance is crucial for achieving well and being 
happy and settled in school.   We have lots of children who never miss a sin-
gle day of school year after year.  Please read the attendance advice from 
Mrs Stringer below carefully. 

 

 

 

 

  

Mr Bullock 

 

 DIARY DATES                                 

     t: 01302 368879 

    e: admin@lakeside.doncaster.sch.uk 

    www.lakesidedoncaster.com 

Mondays 

 

 

Tuesday 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 

 

 

Saturdays 

8.30—10.30 

 

 

8.30—10.30 

 

2.00pm—

3.00pm 

 

9.30—11.30 

(10 weeks) 

 

 

 

 

8.30—10.30 

 

ESOL to resume 

 

 

Maths AFCL Course (start 

date to be confirmed) 

Book Chatter Playgroup 

(ages 0-4) 

 

Solihull Parenting Pro-

gramme starting on 14th 

September 

Yoga 

Social Supermarket 

 

English AFCL Course 

(start date to be con-

firmed) 

 

71st Doncaster Hunafa 

THE COMMUNITY HUB 

      12th —16th September 2022 

      NEWSLETTER               

12th—14th 

September 

26th & 27th 

September 

Year 6 

 

Years 3&4 

Residential 

 

Creswell Crags Visit 
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      ATTENDANCE 

       Safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. If you have any concerns, please telephone 01302 737777. 

      t: 01302 368879 

      e: admin@lakeside.doncaster.sch.uk 

      www.lakesidedoncaster.com 

      NEWSLETTER               

   REMINDERS 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

100% 

98% 

96% 

95% 

94% 

90% 

80% 

Class Attendance 

Nursery Ducklings 100% 

Reception Cygnets 95.74% 

Reception Goslings 98.21% 

Year 1 Duck 76.19% 

Year 1 Swan 97.4% 

Year 2 Cormorant 84.13% 

Year 2 Kingfisher 93.12% 

Year 3 Mallard 99.47% 

Year 3 Sandpiper 92% 

Year 4 Avocet 90.23% 

Year 4 Teal 93.51% 

Year 5 Coot 90.78% 

Year 5 Heron 92.41% 

Year 6 Crake  93.88% 

Year 6 Moorhen 91.33% 

Whole School 91.25% 

  
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Red  Margherita Pizza Pork & Stuffing Pie 
Turkey Stuffing & 
Gravy 

Crispy Chicken & 
Gravy 

Fish Fingers 

Green Macaroni Cheese 
Potato Patch Pie & 
Gravy 

Meat Free  

Sausage & Gravy 

Mediterranean 
Tart 

Mixed Bean Bake 

Blue  Tuna Sandwich 
Jacket Potato 
cheese & beans 

Cheese Sandwich 
Jacket Potato 
tuna 

Egg Sandwich 

Bread Available Daily - Fruit Available Everyday 

 

 

We would like every child to have at least 97% attendance. 

Please support school by ensuring that your child attends school regularly and that you 

contact school before 9am if your child is unable to attend.  We may visit you at home if we 

have not received a reason for your child’s absence, or if we have concerns about your 

child’s attendance.  Please be aware that holidays in term time are not authorized and are 

likely to result in you receiving a costly fine from the Council.  If you do decide to take your 

child out of school then you must complete a Leave of Absence form from the school 

office.   

We ask that, where possible, any medical appointments for your child are made outside of 

school hours.  Where this is unavoidable, we ask that you bring your child to school before 

and after their appointment.  If you have any queries or difficulties regarding school attend-

ance then please contact Mrs Stringer our Family Support Manager. 
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